Read into record 9/19/11 Itam: Oral Communications

Arlene Tavani

From:

Pagewrite@aol.com

Sent:

Monday, September 19, 2011 1:06 PM

To:

Subject:

Arlene Tavani Message to Robert Brower from Charlie Page RECEIVED

SEP 1 9 2011

MPWMD

Robert Brower
Chair Monterey Peninsula Water Management District

From Charlie Page

Robert, I understand that there is an important meeting tonight. Unfortunately I cannot be there

I hope you will read this brief message to the gathering.

During my years of involvement in local government. I tried to find practical, low cost solutions to problems. For example. When I was elected to the Monterey City Council in 1975 I realized that the City owned a large number of commercial properties but did not have a property management department. I was able to convince the Council of the necessity of such a department. It made an amazing difference for the city and its income from these VERY valuable resources.

The chaos of the desal issue should be of great concern to all citizens and water users.

The recent two installment piece by Richard Heuer should be seriously considered and hopefully implemented by the community! Otherwise we will have economic and water chaos for years.

Thank you for considering this piece.

Charles Page

5 La Pradera, Carmel, Ca 93923

Phone 831-373-1008

E-mail Pagewrite@AOL.com